
  
Project Fighting Chance (PFC) has designed an extraordinary program that allow students to 

grow physically, intellectually, socially, and emotionally. Although, we have assembled a great 

team of professional staff and coaches, your involvement as a Parent/Guardian remains a vital 

part of your child(ren)’s increased success at PFC. 

The following are expectations and opportunities to contribute to your child’s growth and 

development while participating in the program: 

Parent expectations 

1. Submit a copy of your child(ren) quarterly academic grade report to program staff. 

2. Attend monthly parent meetings. 

3. Join the PFC GroupMe announcement app. 

4. Be encouraging, supportive and positive about my child's full participation in the program. 

5. Encourage my child to be responsible and prepared for homework and tutoring sessions. 

6. To keep PFC informed of any special needs, physical and mental developmental challenges, 

and concerns. 
 

Parent Opportunities 

1. Volunteer your services and talents to PFC when possible. 
 

2. Participation in fundraising activities and events to assist with keeping program 
participation fee zero to minimal cost. 

 

3. Advocate and serve as an ambassador for the organization. 
 

I have read and agree to my best ability to meet and participate in the above listed expectations 

and opportunities.  
 

Caregiver Name: ___________________________________ Relationship: ______________ 

Caregiver Signature: ___________________________________ Date: _______________ 

Cell: (        ) ________-___________ 
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